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ELECTION RESULTS: 2017 BOARD OF DIRECTORS
No additional nominations were received for the Board. In 
accordance with Robert's Rules, the BCCA Recording Secretary 
cast a ballot for the 2017 BCCA Officers and Directors, Class of 
2018.

President – Nicole Conner
Vice President – Sharon Prassa
Treasurer – Don Means
Recording Secretary – Rosemary Schroeder
Corresponding Secretary – Robin Deily
Directors – Brenda Cox, Jill Floberg, Debby Furlow

Michele Ritter will remain on the board for one year as Immediate 
Past President; that is not an elected position.


